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Dear Friends of Pallottine Retreat and Conference Center,  

I was saddened to hear of the extensive damages incurred at the Pallottine Retreat and 

Conference Center (PRC) by the severe storms on March 14th. The Catholic ministry of the 

PRC, which offers hospitality to all faiths and denominations, is a great gift to the St Louis 

Archdiocese and especially to North County. It is a sacred place of prayer, reflection, healing, 

and spiritual renewal. The warmth of the staff and the beauty of the grounds enable those who 

take part in retreats and programs at the PRC to encounter the living God. 

The times I have celebrated Masses with groups or participated at special events hosted by 

Pallottine Retreat Center,  have been times of tremendous blessing. I humbly ask you to 

prayerfully consider donating to fund the restoration of the Center and its grounds.  I offer my 

heartfelt gratitude in advance for your generous donations and loving support of the mission of 

Pallottine Retreat and Conference Center. 

You can be assured of my daily prayers for all who support and are engaged in this mission, as 
well as all who are blessed to have personal times of reflection, retreats, and conferences at the 
Pallottine Retreat and Conference Center. May God, the Source of all Blessings, bless you with 
love, healing, and peace! 

Sincerely yours in Christ, 

Most Reverend Mark S. Rivituso, D.D., J.C.L. 
Auxiliary Bishop of St. Louis 
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